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Lake in the Hills initiates phase I construction of new police department building: temporary 
relocation of Veterans Memorial  

 
Lake in the Hills, IL – The Village of Lake in the Hills is excited to announce the commencement 
of Phase I for the construction of the new Police Department building. Site work is currently 
underway and Phase I will primarily focus on site development and preparation for the forthcoming 
facility. 
 
As part of this phase, the construction team will be carefully removing the current Veterans 
Memorial located within the construction site. However, it's important to note that this removal is 
only temporary. The memorial will be respectfully stored throughout the duration of the project and 
will be reinstated upon the completion of the new building. 
 
In alignment with our commitment to honor and commemorate our veterans, the relocated memorial 
will be positioned between the new facility, Village Hall, and closer to the roadway. This will 
provide more visibility for motorists and the public, ensuring the Veterans Memorial remains a 
significant focal point of our community's municipal identity. 
 
The Village of Lake in the Hills understands the sentimental value attached to the commemorative 
bricks that adorn the current memorial. Therefore, all previously purchased bricks will be safely 
removed, meticulously stored, and subsequently reinstalled as part of the reassembly process. As part 
of the transition period, the commemorative brick program will be temporarily suspended.  
 
Additionally, The Village of Lake in the Hills recognizes the importance of keeping the community 
informed throughout this transition. Additional communication will be disseminated later during the 
construction process regarding the timing of the reinstallation of the Veterans Memorial. 
 
For more information about this project, please visit our website.  
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